
 
 

Dear Sirs:                                                                    

Please be advised that Comlink Total Solutions Corp stopped doing business in South 
Dakota as of June 1, 2024 as a result of the termination of the ACP program. It is our 
position that no sales were conducted  South Dakota during 2024 . We are requesting that 
our account with South Dakota be closed.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by phone 239 -839-1588 or email 
Matt@comlinksmb.com. Thank you 

 

Matthew Santini, CEO 
Comlink Total Solutions Corp 
10020 Spicebush Lane 
Fort Myers, Fl 33913 
Fed ID 47-4464714 
 
 


